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—

Volume 37, number 2, p. 166§I967\0wi.ng to a redactorial misunderstanding, the words
“tetraene,” "“‘pentaene,” ‘‘hexaene,” ‘heptaene,” ‘“methylpentaene,” and ‘‘neoheptaene’” were
consistently misspelled as “tetrane,” “pentane,” ‘hexane,” “heptane,” ‘‘methylpentane,” and
“neoheptane” throughout the article. The publisher regrets this unfortunate error, which occurred
late in the production schedule and was beyond the control of the author and of the Editors.

Because the misspellings were so numerous, the entire article is reprinted, with corrected spell-
ings, on the following pages. It is suggested that the following pages be substituted for the de-
fective pages in the June issue. Librarians should so instruct their binderies upon completion of
this volume.
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